
 

 

FAIR UPDATE 
One week to go! 

1. Please make sure you have put your name on your class 

roster, we need all parents to help out - your class 

coordinators need your FULL support! 

2. Cake boxes and instructions have been sent home. If you 

have not received yours, please contact me. Class 6 - you 

will be receiving your boxes at your parent meeting next 

week (Tuesday).                                                                       

Remember - there are prizes to be won from our generous 

sponsors - Goode restaurant, Sabato, Richoux Pâtisserie, 

and Mint Café. So get inspired and create your dream cake 

to win - best in show, most creative, etc.  *There is a single 

prize for cakes made by adults. 

3. Advertising - can you help deliver the fair flyers in your 

local area? Please collect flyers from reception and tell us 

which streets you can deliver to. A .jpg of the fair flyer was 

sent via School Links for you to share electronically. 

4. If you have any flowers and any trailing greenery/vines, 

these would be greatly appreciated. These can be dropped 

to Maple Kindy the morning of Friday the 11th of November 

– there will be buckets to put these in outside Maple. 

5. Do you have a lemon, lime or other type of fruit tree? We 

need your donations! Class 1 coordinators Bernadette and 

Rudo are running the lemonade stall for the Fair and we 

would really appreciate any spare citrus fruit for our 

stand.  If you can help, please drop off your fruit in our box 

outside the office.  

6. Make sure you LIKE, COMMENT and SHARE the Facebook 

posts advertising our Fair. https://www.facebook.com/

MichaelParkSchoolFair/ 

If you have any contacts where we could advertise our Fair, i.e. 

radio, newsletter, please share the flyer or let us know. 

Thank you, thank you, thank you. 

Please contact Erin at fairadmin@michaelpark.school.nz  

if you require further information or can help with the above. 

COMING EVENTS 
Click here to view the full calendar online 

Monday 7 November  Class 4 Parent Meeting, 6.30pm 

Tuesday 8 November  Class 6 Parent Meeting, 6.30pm 

Saturday 12 November   

Friday 18 November  Day in lieu for fair (no school)  

21-25 November  Class 6 Camp 

21-26 November  Class 8 Camp 

Tuesday 22 November  Kindergarten Open Day 3pm 
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Kia ora whānau, 

This week was the last week for Class 11 

and 12 being at school before they start 

their NCEA exams on Monday. I would 

like to take this opportunity to wish them 

all the best with their externals and we 

look forward to seeing them back at school for a few days next 

month when our attention will focus on end of year high 

school events and our Class 12 graduation. 

Earlier this week I was fortunate to watch the Media Studies 

Level 2 & Level 3 assessments, with parents and peers, that 

class 11 and 12 students had worked on this year. There was a 

range of short films, animations, a documentary and digital 

games shown. It was a wonderful evening showcasing the 

talent, quality and the high level of detail that was carried out 

to produce the videos. Well done to all of those students and 

thank you to Ms Meek, their media studies teacher. 

One more week to go before we highlight everything that is 

wonderful about our kura with our Summer Fair.   

Lots of sports to watch this weekend! 

GO THE BLACK CAPS  

GO THE BLACK FERNS 

GO THE KIWIS   

GO THE ALL BLACKS 

GO THE BREAKERS 

Have a wonderful weekend whānau.  

Ngā mihi nui, 

Desmond Pemerika 

Tumuaki 
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FAIR T-SHIRTS! 

We have a small amount of Fair t-shirts left over if you would 

like to purchase one. 

Various adult sizes available in grey, green and navy blue. 

Children’s t-shirts size and colour availability: 

Green  Sizes 4, 6, 8, 10 

Blue   Sizes 4, 6 

Red   Size 4 

Yellow  Sizes 4, 8, 12 

Adult $15  Child $10 

Contact erinw@michaelpark.school.nz if you wish to purchase. 

GOT YOUR HAT? 

Remember, sunhats are required 

during terms 1 & 4 for break, lunch 

and outdoor lessons. 

 

 

It’s that time of year again and Class 10 will 

begin their play immersion process next week. 

It is a busy season, so please take the time to 

pencil the 28th and 29th of November in your 

calendars. Mondays and Tuesdays are usually 

school nights for most of us, but this 

production is truly one not to be missed. 

Wonderful costumes, hysterical performances, 

a unique set, the music of the sixties, and side-

splitting humour. This will be a wonderful night 

out, perfect for the Christmas season and a 

great antidote for a challenging year. Please 

support Class 10 and purchase your tickets 

now on the iTICKET website and don't miss out 

- or you may kick yourself. 
 

PANDEMONIUM is a madcap production filled 

with mishaps, mayhem, mischance and 

misunderstandings. Inspired by commedia 

dell'arte, English pantomime, and murder 

mystery traditions, this production is pure 

comedy. An evening of the best English wit 

and slapstick, akin to the spirit of "the Play that 

goes wrong”.  
 

Patrice Wilson. 

TE AO MĀORI 
 
 

Kīwaha o te Wiki  

E aha ana te aha? What's going on, what's what? 

Huia: E aha ana te aha, e Tama?  

Tama: Kei te pērā tonu - same old, e hoa! 

MUSICAL  

INSTRUMENTS 

Over the next two weeks, 

please return all school 

musical instruments that 

aren't being used. 
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OPPORTUNITIES AT TARUNA  
Enrolling now for study in 2023  

Taruna offers a number of both personal and professional 

development opportunities across a number of disciplines 

including teaching, nursing and art.  

The courses are a range of formats: part-time seminar based 

study or shorter introductory courses.  

A typical learning day will be a balance of practical activities, 

lectures, artistic sessions, discussion groups, study and self-

reflection.   

Visit www.taruna.ac.nz or call 06 8777174 to see which course 

might suit you.  

https://www.facebook.com/AdventFairTitirangi
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.taruna.ac.nz&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=kxeXr_NwkPh9HfjMyUXwHHZOBoBgfe2fStwXqXL8QnY&m=_mg7qtoVQNNcK1WoU8QYJ6_Jv-3K86OUtjaAg3iL2icF0XHqGhL6ekSMunDJc0oK&s=i2ciAZJRcqyyYtmdQ4OQ
http://www.taruna.ac.nz/
https://www.eventfinda.co.nz/2022/our-cloud-music-choral-concert/auckland/tickets
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/german-christmas-market-tickets-423229630217

